
Thursday’s  King’s  Promotions
fight card at Reading Fightin
Phils  FirstEnergy  Stadium
Postponed
Reading, PA (September 22, 2015)–This Thursday night’s King’s
Promotions fight card at Reading Fightin Phils FirstEnergy
Stadium has been postponed.

Anyone  who  purchased  tickets  may  refund  them  at  point  of
purchase. A new date will be announced shortly.
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